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TeCHNOLOGY RePOrT

For the September 2017 School Board Meeting

The QISD Technology director responded to 38 calls for assistance since
school began. This summer has been extremely busy with a complete
network overhaul in the district with updated network switches, relocation of
our district firewall, implementation of network management system along
with complete security camera replacements for the High School and
software upgrades to the security camera recorder equipment. A new
district-wide VOIP telephone system has been installed. This new system is
more flexible, offers a higher audio quality and a centrally managed phone
system and is less costly than our old phone systems. Internet access was
improved inside the fieldhouse with stronger wifi in the weight room area.
Our internet bandwidth from Region 9 ESC has also been increased over
last year to meet the growing needs of our students. At the Jr. High our
chromebook program was expanded to include eight chromebook carts in
addition to the existing iMac computer lab. At the high school, all seniors,
juniors and many sophomores received new Dell Chromebooks for the start
of school as our one-to-one program begins its 9th year at the high school.
The elementary campus received several new security camera system
upgrades over the summer as well.



